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A Message from our President 

Jeanette Stribling 

 

 
Well, June is here and it looks like we will have a dog 
show next month!!!  I have received several emails from 
folks from all over who are excited to be heading this 
way for our show.  It will definitely look a bit different 
from the past, but Kris and her crew are doing their best 
(and putting in an incredible amount of hours) to make 
this a safe environment for all.  She will keep us updated 
with any changes. 
 
I hope you can join us next Tuesday, June 16, at 6:30 for 
our general meeting.  It will be held at the outdoor  
shelter at Butler Springs Park.  We ask that you seat 
only 4 per table (1 per bench) to aid in social distancing.  
You may feel more comfortable bringing your own chair.  
We also recommend wearing a mask to ensure that  
others feel safe.  It will be good getting back together 
again. 
 
Till next time, 
 
Jeanette 
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It’s time to get together again! 
 

General Membership Meeting 
June 16 at 6:30 

 

Butler Springs Park 
301 Butler Springs Rd 
Greenville, SC 29615 

 
  Outdoor Shelter 

 
You may want to bring your own chair and we  

recommend wearing a mask! 
 

Sharon Smith will be providing some yummy snacks 
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Update from Show Chair 

Kris Harner 

Greenville Kennel Club members, 
 
Our show committee, along with the Piedmont Kennel Club show committee, has 
worked tirelessly on putting together our shows.  This has been a challenging time for 
each of us.  Many hurdles and roadblocks have come about over the past few 
months.  We have no doubt given our all to bring this cluster to a reality.  I want to 
take a moment to thank those who have put so much effort to getting our show to 
move forward.  We are lucky to have a good relationship with our partner club, and it 
is this great rapport that has helped us move forward. 
 
A little about what to expect at our shows.  We are limiting our entries to 2000, and will 
not take entries until June 24 at 9:00AM.  There is an expectation that entries will fill 
fast, so if you want to enter our shows, be prepared to get your entries done first 
thing.  My understanding San Antonio limits were met within a day.  We will be closed 
to the public.  Of course, you can attend and watch your dogs be shown, so specta-
tors are allowed, but you cannot invite all your friends and family to come watch.  We 
will not provide any chairs, you will be able to have chairs ringside, but we may ask 
you to move them. The ring and grooming will not be anything like we have had in the 
past. We are still working out the details.  We will be doing free reserved grooming in 
order to have social distance.  Currently, masks will not be required, but be prepared 
for that to be changed.  There is a high likelihood we will not have exhibitor drive in to 
unload, so be prepared to bring your stuff in on a dolly.  There is a high likelihood ex-
hibitors will not be allowed into the building until after lunch.  There are many details 
not resolved.  We should have a better idea of exactly what will and not be allowed, 
and how we will work out details of set up and the day to day workings. 
 
Please be patient as we work out details that will accommodate our exhibitors as well 
as the State of SC and the City of Greenville.  We are working hard to keep everyone 
safe and still enjoy our shows.  Of course if you have any concerns about attending, 
we completely understand.  We will be working with members and non-members to 
work our shows over the 4 days, there is no pressure.  If you have any questions, feel 
free to contact me.  We hope by our July meeting we will have all the unknowns 
worked out.  Hope we see you at our June meeting at the park, it will be nice to be  
together. 
  
Kris 
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Sunshine Committee     Becky Ward   

Sincerely,     
 
Becky Ward, Sunshine Chairperson  

If any member knows of any members that need to be called upon or recognized due 
to illness, accomplishments, deaths or any other challenges in one's family please call 
or email Becky Ward @ 864-905-1230, wardbk50@yahoo.com. You may also contact 
Lisa Jumper @864-593-8649 or Paula Ford @864-895-6837 with any news that the 
Club needs to be informed about.   

 

Happy June  to all our members, 
 
I hope everyone is doing well and staying safe in these times of "Social Distancing", 
I am happy to see that we will be having a meeting this month on June 16th at the  
Butler Springs Park in Greenville. I hope we have a good turnout as it will be so nice 
to see everyone!! Just be sure to have a face covering with you! 
 
Happy Birthday to our June members and they are 2 delightful ladies in 
the Club Ann Deacon Maltby on 6/15  and our President Jeanette Stribling 
on June 1st!!! 
 

Bobbie Fairbanks is hanging in there and progressing as 
well as possible each day!! She continues to receive her physical 
therapy and is on the mend to get stronger but it will take time to 
heal. She cannot drive yet of course, so I know this is difficult for 
her!! Please give her a call and keep her in your thoughts and 
prayers. I will continue checking on her for food and any needs she 
may have. 

 
Congratulations to members Jamie Hootman and Lance Christian 
Wick on the birth of their new baby girl Victoria Christian Wick on 
June 9th,2020 in Ohio!!! Best wishes and much happiness to the 
entire family!!!! Please send pictures Jamie and get some rest!! 
 
Everyone stay safe and hope to see all of you soon!!! 

 

mailto:wardbk50@yahoo.com.
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Dan & Cheri Dunham 

Members’ Brags  

Beth Crocker 

 

Our 8 month old Rat Terrier got her  

CGC title last week. 

 

On Saturday June 6, 2020 Tabee earned her Master 
Advanced Dock Diving title while I was on the dock 
throwing for her!!   
This has earned her an invitation to the 2020  
National Dock Diving Championship in Orlando in 
December 2020 (so long as we meet our minimum 
of 15 competitive jumps in 2020). 
 
Tabee is owned by her breeder Leslie Kern, and I 
am a co-owner. 
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Members’ Brags - cont. 

Karen Cate 

GCHS Southern Jes A Lit’l Hunting Sensation JH CGC 

has earned her Trick Dog Novice Title.  
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Greenville Kennel Club – Membership Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday, June 16, 2020  7:00PM 

Butler Springs Park, 301 Butler Springs Rd., Greenville SC 
(Social distancing will be observed; one person to each bench seat, or 

seating on the wall bench.  Bring your own chair if you like!   
Facial masks optional, but encouraged.) 

 
 Welcome Guests/Roll Call/News & Brags - Jeanette Stribling 
 Report of Recording Secretary – Beverly Crosby 
 Report of the Corresponding Secretary – Paula Ford 
 Report of the Treasurer –Ken Spiegel  
 Report of the AKC Delegate – Gloria Askins 

COMMITTEE REPORTS : 
 Show Report– Kris Harner 
 Obedience – Thecla Tyner 
 Club Hospitality - Sharon Smith 
 Programs – Debbi Kaplan 
 Sunshine – Becky Ward  
 Website – Ken Spiegel 
 Newsletter – Ken Walker 
 Social Media – Jackie Mathis 
 Membership – Beverly Crosby  

Introductions (IF in attendance, application fee paid, sponsors not yet  
selected) – Tracy Manning, Rachel Wright 
1

st
 Readings (IF in attendance, sponsors selected, application fee paid):   
Jan Clifford, Catherine Nichols 

2
nd

 Reading and Membership Vote (IF in attendance):    Kristin Wolfe & 
Joshua Plata (family) 

 Annual Title Awards – Thecla Tyner   
 Publicity/Marketing –  
 Handling/Training – Bob Vandiver, Gloria Askins 
 Law Enforcement – Blake Roulette 
 Finance – Blake Roulette 
 Judges Committee – Thecla Tyner 
 Match – Ashleigh Boudreaux 
 RDO -  
 Legislation -  Beth Crocker 
 Education – Ashleigh Boudreaux  
 Historian – Alex Elgin       Continued on next page 
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Greenville Kennel Club    Established 1939   An AKC Member Club 

Jeanette Stribling - President  
jcstribling@bellsouth.net 
 
Kris Harner – Vice President  
kharner@carolina-networks.com 
 
Paula Ford – Corresponding  
Secretary 
paulatwin@aol.com 
 
Bev Crosby – Recording  
Secretary  
poshpoos@gmail.com 
 
Ken Spiegel –Treasurer 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

Sharon Smith–Director 
ontopofthetable@gmail.com 
 
Gloria Askins - AKC Delegate  
askgja@gmail.com 
 
Kris Harner - Show Chair  
kharner@carolina-networks.com 
 
Ruth Turner - Obedience Chair  
ruthieturner@gmail.com 
 
Ken Walker - Newsletter Editor 

kenwalkergkc@bellsouth.net  

—————————————————————————————————————————————————————-

- 

Membership Meeting Agenda cont. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 Letter of Intent to AKC to allow non-traditional modes for holding meetings –  
 Beverly Crosby 
 Communications with new applicants prior to membership – Beverly Crosby 
 Show ‘N Go “Drop Ins” – Gloria Askins 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
 Items of interest – 

 Annual Picnic – Not cancelled, tabled for now, will be rescheduled for Fall 
 Film Festival 2 – Not cancelled, tabled for now, will be rescheduled for Fall 
 Board Meetings – still being held via Zoom video conference, same           

instructions if a member wants to “attend” (see below) 
 SHOW UPDATE – Kris Harner 

 Anticipating a lot of questions or concerns;  please think about these and come also with 
your ideas and thoughts on  making this our most successful show! 

 

Next Board Meeting -   Next Board meeting will be Monday, July 6, 2020, 6PM, 
via Zoom videoconference.  Any member is welcome to attend;  however if you 
have business for the Board to address, it must be submitted in writing to a 
Board member at least one week prior to the meeting.  Minutes are published on 

the Club website.  

Next General Meeting – Tuesday, July 14, 2020  
(date moved up one week due to our Show)  

Hospitality starts at 6:30PM   -   Meetings start at 7:00PM  

For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Bev Crosby, poshpoos@gmail.com 

 

All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the      
Wednesday before our monthly meeting. 

We will be meeting in a larger room so that social distancing 
needs can be met.  We will comply with all government  
restrictions, and with the directions of the Hilton.   
Social distancing will be required.  Facial masks may or may 
not be required by the Hilton, and members will be advised 
prior to the meeting.  Facial masks, if not required, are 
strongly encouraged.  Only your cooperation and patience is 
required – We are in this together!   

The Hilton Greenville  
45 W. Orchard Park Dr.  
Greenville, SC 29615  
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